

4th November 2010

Stephen Parsons
Stephen Parson's House of Travel
Guardian Trust Building
Cnr Main St & the Square
Palmerston North

Dear Steve

Arohanui Hospice Black Tie Ball

We were sorry you were unable to be our guests at the Black Tie ball last Friday night, but want to thank you once again for your generosity in providing a tremendous auction package to Phuket. Wayne Gerrard (Mad Butcher) was the successful bidder paying \$4,600 for the trip. Wayne will no doubt be in touch with you in the near future to discuss when he might redeem this package.

It was a very successful night, the auction went well, Hester's catering delicious and great music with Vicki Lee and Karl Perigo had everyone up dancing till 1 a.m. We raised \$33,000 at the auction and just on \$45,000 in total from the night which we were very pleased with.

We really appreciate your close association with Arohanui Hospice Steve, you are always very obliging and generous and we are very grateful for this support.

Kind regards,

Robyn Boyle

Fundraising & Events

Clare Randall Chief Executive

Jane Randal

Arohanui Hospice





22nd September 2010

Stephen Parsons House of Travel Guardian Trust House Cnr Main Street and The Square PALMERSTON NORTH 4410

Dear Sponsors,



2010 DAFFODIL DAY GOLF TOURNAMENT

On behalf of The National Bank Business Banking team, we would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your sponsorship of our annual Golf Tournament. A special thanks also goes to the Palmerston North Golf Club for making this day such a huge success.

Given the current Economic environment and the weather interruptions, we still managed to raise \$9,200 which will go directly towards helping the Cancer Society in the Manawatu Region.

Thanks again for your continued support.

King Regards







Kiwi Vietnam Tours Ltd

PO Box 123
Rongotea
PH 06 3248444
info@kiwivietnamtours.co.nz
www.kiwivietnamtours.co.nz

March 12th 2009

Re Stephen Parsons House of Travel

To whom it may concern

Kiwi Vietnam Tours is a company organising and escorting school and sightseeing tours to Vietnam and Cambodia.

In 2002 we changed Travel Agent to Stephen Parsons House of Travel, Palmerston North, with no regrets.

To date they have organised Flights, Accommodation, Travel Insurance and Visas for 19 of our school tour groups and numerous smaller tour groups. Our school tour groups range between 25 to 55 persons, involve multiple flights, accommodation and extensive Travel Insurance and therefore thorough organisation. Good travel advice and cost options are essential for school group affordability.

Key to Stephen Parsons House of Travel services is their 'pool of expertise' and the backup of staff should someone be absent.

Our contact Fiona Pearce, has always impressed with her attention to detail and professional attitude. Going the 'extra mile' is a 'given' when flight bookings have been difficult.

I have no hesitation in recommending this company and especially the friendly staff in providing a full range of travel services.

Yours sincerely

Neville Parrott Company Director



The Manager, Stephen Parsons House of Travel, The Square, Palmerston North.

Dear Steve,

For some years now Stephen Parsons House of Travel has been a valued sponsor of PN Marist Rugby, for which we thank you.

As you are aware, as from the 2009 rugby season PN Marist and PN High School Old Boys Rugby Clubs are to amalgamate to become PN Old Boys Marist. This move was not taken lightly as both Clubs have a proud history of over 80 years each. Both Clubs were also successful in 2008, Marist making the top 4 and HSOB making it to the top 8 of the MRU Senior 1st competition, whilst also enjoying other successes in various grades, including winning the MRU Colts A competition.

As already stated we thank you for your generous sponsorship during 2008 and we sincerely trust that our long association shall continue.

PN Old Boys Marist is looking to field over 200 senior rugby players in 2009. We would therefore ask that you consider continuing your sponsorship of our great Club. With the amalgamation has come increased costs, particularly in our first year of operation.

We look forward to you being involved with PN Old Boys Marist in 2009.

Yours Sincerely,

Malcolm Burr,

Chairman,

PN Old Boys Marist Rugby Club.

4th December 2008.

Palmerston North Old Boys Marist Rugby Club



NEW ZEALAND ARMY Ngati Tumatauenga

Headquarters, 2nd Land Force Group Linton Military Camp, LINTON, New Zealand Telephone: +64 0 63519000, Facsimile: +64 0 63519009, Email: ARMYHQ2LFGREGISTRY@NZDF.mil.nz

DO/Comd

December 2008

Mr Steve Parsons Steve Parsons House of Travel The Square PALMERSTON NORTH

I would like to personally thank you for your donation of a night for two plus dinner towards the Village Green on 5 December 2008. The day would not have been the success it was without the support from the Manawatu Businesses.

I look forward to maintaining our good relationship in 2009 and wish you and your staff a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Once again many thanks.